MATANUSKA-SUSITNA BOROUGH INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 21-122

SUBJECT: INFORMING THE ASSEMBLY OF TWO GRANT AGREEMENTS THAT WILL
BE PROVIDED TO THE BOROUGH MANAGER FOR SIGNATURE DISTRIBUTING THE
LAZY MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY COUNCIL’S REMAINING COMMUNITY ASSISTANCE
GRANT BALANCE TO THE PALMER FIRE ASSOCIATION, AND THE YAK, AS
REQUESTED BY THE LAZY MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY COUNCIL.

AGENDA OF: June 15, 2021
ASSEMBLY ACTION:

Prased) Fo He Assembly,  €.16.24 KE&S

MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: For information only.

APPROVED BY MICHAEL BROWN, BOROUGH MANAGER: I /\/\/ﬁ/ﬁ
Route To: | Department/Individual Initials | Remarks
Originator - P. Graham (A

Finance Director /}}(/

Borough Attorney ﬂj%g

Borough Clerk (/ S hJTlD{ ﬁﬁ{fg

ATTACHMENT (S) : None

SUMMARY STATEMENT: The Lazy Mountain Community Council has a
remaining balance of $138,700 from the FY2011 through FY2017
Community Assistance Program. The council is not eligible for new
funding, however, the remaining funding from the previous years
must be spent by the council or a non-profit for the public
benefit.

At their meeting on April 8, 2021 the Community voted to provide
the remaining funds to Palmer Fire Association, and The YAK. In
addition, the community is searching for a non-profit to accept
the funding for the electric gate at the Lazy Mountain Trailhead
Parking lot and those funds will be awarded once the non-profit
has been determined.

Grant agreements with the Palmer Fire Association and The YAK have
been created and will be sent to the manager for signature.
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